Volleyball Supporters’ Group.

Presidents Report 27/07/15

The VSG met on Thursday 16th July with 8 attendees and two apologies.

The VSG will provide all participating players with a training shirt to provide a sense of belonging to a
team and community.

Planning for our home BBq's is compete and we look forward to our first home game on 8th August.
A public notice will placed for our upcoming AGM in September.

The Volleyball season has started well with the firsts and seconds sitting equal top with two wins,
year 10 equal 3rd with one win and a loss, the years 9 and 8 sitting second each with a win and a

loss, and the year 7 girls on the top of the ladder with two wins. A great start to the season.

In the absence of our treasurer, the estimated balance of the bank account was just above $5000.00

Kind regards,

David Fagan
President of the VSQ

Ph: 0414891609



